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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:

Mark Bates, Finance Director
DATE:

June 12, 2012
SUBJECT:
Parking Garage Entry System – City Hall Validator Relocation

The City of Dania Beach awarded a bid to Pinnacle Parking Systems, Inc. for installation of a Parking Garage “Gate Arm” Entry System at a total cost of $275,910.65.  This Garage Entry System included the installation of two (2) parking validation stations:  one at the new Library and one at City Hall.

During the course of Pinnacle’s system installation, it was noted that plans to locate the City Hall validation station in Finance Customer Service would likely impede after-hours access by Garage users.  Therefore, Pinnacle was directed to install the City Hall parking validator at the central lobby greeting station.  Since this greeting station had been planned to be replaced by a City Information Center, Pinnacle was later directed to place the parking validator near the City Hall entrance door, making it easily accessible to all City Hall customers.

The direction given by the City to Pinnacle to relocate of the parking validation station three times resulted in additional charges stemming for their staff costs and wiring.  These added costs were in addition to the amount approved by the Commission for purchase of the Gate Arm Entry System.  Pinnacle is seeking an amount of $1,500.00 for these added installation costs.
The Administration recommends Commission consideration and approval of these added charges through a transfer of funding from the Commission General Fund Contingency balance.
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